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From: 	 Mitchell, George 
Sent: 	 Saturday, October 3, 2009 4:34 PM 
To: 
Subject: 	 Your message 

Thanks. The Egyptian document has been received and is being translated. We'll review it tonight and tomorrow morning, will consult 
with the Pals through our Consul General, and then I'll talk with Gen. S again. We'll keep you advised. 
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